I VICTOREEN INSTRUMENT DIVISION .

10101 WOODLAND AVE., CLEVELAND, 9HI0 44104
VICTOREEN PHONE: [216] 795.8200 ® TWX 810| 42-8287 % CABLE: VICUSA-CLEVELAND

August 16, 1977 f
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Radioisotopes Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety \§ﬁ
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission \\\\
Washington, D.C. 20555

Atten: Ms. Glenda Jackson

RE: Control No. 88761, application for renewal of
License No._34-486-5. Also License Nos. 34-486-4,
34-486-8E, 34-486-9

Dear Ms. Jackson:

In reply to your telephone inguiry of 8-9-77 regarding
the corporate identity of Victoreen, for your records, Victoreen
is now a division of Sheller-Globe Corporation. However, the
words "Sheller-Globe" need not be included as part of the mail-

ing address, as far as we're concerned, and the above referenced
licenses need not be changed.

Sincerely,

VICTOREEN INSTRUMENT DIVISION

ﬁ/’?/ O G,
John C. Miller

Radiation Safety Officer
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A Division of SMELLER-GLOBE Corporation




